
 

Office of the Mayor  |  225 East Beaver Creek Road, Richmond Hill ON, L4B 3P4 
905 771 2493  |  dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca  |  RichmondHill.ca 

 

   

                         Mayor Dave Barrow 
               City of Richmond Hill  

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 
 
 

On behalf of Richmond Hill Council, I would like to congratulate the Toronto Regional 
Real Estate Board (TRREB) on reaching a very important milestone, their 100 Year 
Anniversary. 
 
TRREB is an association representing over 56,000 Realtors throughout the Greater 
Toronto Area, providing real estate related services to residents and businesses.  They 
help our residents achieve the dream of home ownership every day, as they turn houses 
into homes, offices into businesses, streets into neighbourhoods and neighbourhoods into 
our great community. 
 
Over the past century, TRREB has provided input to all three levels of government on 
important decisions that have consequences for homeowners (buyers and sellers), 
tenants, landlords, businesses and investors. 
 
Thank you TRREB and your members for continuing to do the work you do to support the 
residents of the City of Richmond Hill and the thousands of dreams you help to come 
true. 
 
I wish you continued success on your next 100 years! 
 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Dave Barrow 
Mayor 


